
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold mine is situated within Victoria 

Gold’s 100 per cent-owned, is situated within 

Victoria Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 

Property located approximately 375 kilometres 

north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 

northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 

traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 

Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road year-

round and is connected to Yukon Energy Corp.’s 

electrical grid. The mine is a significant contributor 

to the Yukon economy employing 350-400 people.

C O M M U N I T Y  C A R E

MESSAGEFROM THE  
PRESIDENT & CEO

During these uncertain and worrisome times, the Victoria 
Gold team extends its heartfelt support to all Yukoners 
affected by wildfires in the territory. 

As always, our community demonstrates kindness, 
generosity and compassion. 

I know our unmatched Yukon spirit will be unwavering 
throughout the next weeks and months as all those 
displaced from their homes and their businesses navigate 
the unknowns. 

Safety is our highest priority and we would like to thank 
Yukon Wildland Fire Management for their efforts to 
respond to and manage wildfire activity in the territory. 

Next week, school commences and we wish all educators, 
students and their families a safe return. 

Yukoners are resilient and together, we are Yukon Strong. 

On behalf of Victoria Gold, please know we stand with 
Yukoners because we are Yukoners.

Sincerely, 

John McConnell 

President & CEO 
Victoria Gold Corp


